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Dear .................................................................. MP,

Thank you for all the work you do to
support our community - it truly makes a
difference. 
Through the St Vincent de Paul Society,
we've learned about the challenges
asylum seekers face when granted
refugee status. We've also learned that the
government recently extended the time
refugees have to find permanent
accommodation from 28 to 56 days. This
change offers hope, but we believe it
should be permanent. 
We're writing to ask for your support in
making this change permanent, ensuring
refugees have the security of a safe home
and a brighter future. Your help in raising
this issue in parliament would mean a lot,
as we believe everyone deserves a home.


